
STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: ABDUL VAGEETH S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: ABIGAIL B R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: SOMESHWARAN M 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MADHUMITHA S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MAGESHWARI S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MAMITHA A 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MERLIN MEGHA S H 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MIRUTHULA S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MOHAMED RITHVAN J 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MOHAMED IBRAHIM J 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MOHAMED SUHAIL H 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MONIKA T S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MONISH R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MOULISHWARAN M 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: NANDHINI DEVI G 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: NANTHINI V 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: NAVEENRAJ S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: PONTHARANISH K 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: PRADEEP S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: PRAGADISH E 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: B.PHARM 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: CHINMAYI C S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (REGULATORY AFFAIRS) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: JITHESH S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (REGULATORY AFFAIRS) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: KARNESH R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (REGULATORY AFFAIRS) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: BHAVANA M 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (REGULATORY AFFAIRS) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: NIVETHIDHA S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (REGULATORY AFFAIRS) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: ARVIND T 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL BIOTECHNOLOGY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: DHARSHINI R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL BIOTECHNOLOGY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: DINESH P 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL BIOTECHNOLOGY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: GEOFREY J 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL BIOTECHNOLOGY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: INDRA R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL BIOTECHNOLOGY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: AKANKSHA TRIPATHI 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICS) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: ANITHA M 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICS) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: ASHWIN R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICS) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: DARSHINI J 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICS) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: JAISHREE S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICS) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: ANUSHA MARY A 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOGNOSY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: HIBA ZUBAIR K 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOGNOSY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: LOGANAYAGI M 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOGNOSY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: MOHAMED THAMER F 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOGNOSY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: SUREN R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOGNOSY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: ADITI SHARMA 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOLOGY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: ASHUTOSH SHARMA 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOLOGY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: BARSHA GHOSH 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOLOGY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: DEEPAKKUMAR M 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOLOGY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: DEVADHARSHINI D 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACOLOGY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MANIGANDAN D 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (INDUSTRIAL PHARMACY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MEIYALAGAN M 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (INDUSTRIAL PHARMACY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: NITHISH S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (INDUSTRIAL PHARMACY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: SUBBARANJANI R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (INDUSTRIAL PHARMACY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: VIJAYARAGHAVAN K 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (INDUSTRIAL PHARMACY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: ASHWINI R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL ANALYSIS) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: GOWTHAM A 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL ANALYSIS) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: HARIDHAR K 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL ANALYSIS) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: ILAYA BHARATHI C 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL ANALYSIS) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: GOWTHAM KUMAR S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL ANALYSIS) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: AMARJITH T K 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL CHEMISTRY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: ANUJ 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL CHEMISTRY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: CHETANA VERMA 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL CHEMISTRY) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: GUDAMSETTI VASANTHA LAKSHMI 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL CHEMISTRY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: REBEKAL J 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL CHEMISTRY) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: RAKSHA C R 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACY PRACTICE) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: MITRA S D 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACY PRACTICE) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: SHRUTHI PATHAK 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACY PRACTICE) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: SURENDAR S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACY PRACTICE) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: SYEDMOHAMEDOMAR S 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACY PRACTICE) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

 

Name of the student: AVINASH KUMAR SINGH 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL QUALITY ASSURANCE) 
 

 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 
Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: DHATRI N 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL QUALITY ASSURANCE) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: JEBISEL REBA P 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL QUALITY ASSURANCE) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     

 
 

Thank You 



STUDENTS FEED BACK ON CURRICULUM 

Name of the student: RITHIKA K 

Year: 2022-23 

Course: M.PHARM (PHARMACEUTICAL QUALITY ASSURANCE) 

 

 
 
 

 

S.No 

. 

 
Questions 

Rating and score 

Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     
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Strongly 

Agree 

(5) 

Agree 

(4) 

Neutral 

(3) 

Disagree 

(2) 

Strongly 

disagree 

(1) 

1 
Curriculum/syllabus updated 
adequately 

     

2 
Curriculum/syllabus 
satisfying your expectation 

     

 

3 
Curriculum/syllabus helping 

in developing your 
personality 

     

 

4 
Curriculum/syllabus is 

relevant for the solution of 
local problems 

     

5 
Course curriculum/syllabus 
intellectually stimulate you 

     

 

6 
Curriculum/syllabus 

correlates the theory and 
practical’s 

     

 

7 

Curriculum/syllabus 
stimulates you for 

entrepreneurship 

     
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